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Reminders!

February 2025

A word from our school counselor!

Happy FRIENDSHIP month Bobcat families!! I am so excited to introduce the month of
February with friendship in our classrooms and school. We will be going over strategies

of how we can be a good friend to others. We will have a few activities to complete
together and discuss how we can communicate and resolve conflict between two

people. Once again at Cottonwood we are a PBIS (Positive Behavior Interventions and
Systems) school. That being said we strive on four expectations school wide: Being

Kind, Being a Leader, Being Responsible, and Being a Learner. These expectations will
be reviewed as we learn about Cooperation in and out of the classroom. 

Parent teacher conferences are this
month. They will be held on Feb. 6th

from 4pm-8pm and Feb. 7th from
8am-4pm. If you haven’t scheduled

a time, please reach out to your
student's teachers to set up a

meeting.

School starts at 7:45am and
dismisses at 3pm.

It’s chilly outside, please send
your students to school with a

jacket.

Sharing is caring but not when it
comes to germs. Please remind

students to wash their hands.

End of the day transportation
changes need to be called in

before 2pm.



Book Fair

Upcoming Events!

In observance of president’s
day there will be no school

on February 17th.

February 3rd-7th - Book Fair
February 6th - Parent

Teacher Conferences (4pm-
8pm)

February 7th - Parent teacher
conferences (8am-4pm)

February 17th - No
school/Presidents Day
March 10th-13th - Spirit

Week
March 17th - 20th - No
school/spring break

March 27th - Peter Piper
Eggstravaganza (4pm-8pm)

We will be hosting the Scholastics book fair
February 3rd-7th. Your student will have the

chance to visit and purchase items during
their lunch period. Parents will have a

chance to visit with their student during
parent/teacher conferences.
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